
                       
    

Pupil Premium  
The pupil premium was introduced by the government in 2011 to 

provide support for looked after children, those adopted from care, 

and those from low income families who are eligible for free school 

meals, or have been at any point during the last six years.  A 

premium has also been introduced for children whose parents are 

currently serving in the Armed Forces.  The extra money has been 

made available to help them narrow the attainment gap that exists 

nationally between pupils from disadvantaged and more affluent 

families. 

 

Pupil Premium Funding 2016 – 20 

Number of pupils on roll 

September 16 

34 

Pupils eligible for PPF 17 

Total funding  £23,200 

Number of pupils on roll 

September 17 

45 

Pupils eligible for PPF 20  

Total funding  £28,800 

Number of pupils on roll 

September 18 

47 

Pupils eligible for PPF 20 

Total funding £30,260 

Number of pupils on roll 

September 19 

47 

Pupils eligible for PPF 17 

Total funding £22,660 



 

 


